
Republic Services 

E�ective May 2, 2025, Republic Services will be moving North Codorus Township’s trash 

and recycling collection service to Monday and Tuesday instead of Wednesday and 

Thursday.  

On Wednesday, April 30,2025, will be the last day for Wednesday service for Wednesday 

customers and their first Monday service will be on Monday, May 5, 2025. 

On Thursday, May 1, 2025, will be the last day for Thursday service for Thursday customers 

and their first Tuesday service will be on Tuesday, May 6, 2025.  

Please contact Republic Services at 800-210-9675 or 717-779-2500 with any questions.  

 


